
 
 
 

 
 

Ver.01 

ANNOUNCEMENT:  
Review your fire insurance policy to ensure adequacy of sum insured 
 
29 June 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

With rising inflation of consumer goods including building materials and reconstruction costs, we strongly 

encourage you to review your policy’s insured value to ensure your property is not underinsured. 

It’s important that you don’t underestimate the rebuild cost of your property. If you do, you’ll be 

underinsured and run the risk of having the ‘Average Clause’ applied to any claim you make. When this 

clause is applied to a claim, you’ll receive a much lower payout and have to bear a rateable proportion of 

the loss. 

For more information, please meet with our authorized intermediaries, visit any of our RHB Insurance 

branches, call 1300 220 007 or WhatsApp us at 012-6031978.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Regards, 

RHB Insurance Berhad (197801000983 (38000-U)) 

 

 

https://wa.me/message/VCLMBNKN4G2KL1

